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On HOVEMBER 23rd there will be a CONCERT FOR HARRY, to celebrate
the life of Harry Hone. This is being organised by Harry' s
partner and friends as both a celebration and to benaefit
Lighthouse. The music will be very varied and suitable for most
tastes, zo do come if you knew Harry or even if you didn' t.
Details are enclosed.

The ROYAL OPERA HOUSE will be here on DECEMBER 3rd AT 8. 00pm. A
group of members of the Royal Opera will give a short concert of
well known Operatic Arias, songs, duets and quartets. A group
gave a concert earlier in the year, which was both excellent and
popular. As it is totally FREE do come along.
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On DECEMBER 7th come along to an evening of popular music by Cole
Forter and Rogers and Hammerstein given by OENONE FORRESTER. This
will be an evening not to be missed! Details enclosed,
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Do you fancy a bit of carol singing? On DECEMBER 1lth, there is
going to be a combined gallery opening and fund raiser for
Lighthouse. We do need some support for this in the form of
enthusiastic carol singers. If you fancy a bit of a warm up
before the start of the festive period, come along. We can't

promise dry weather, but the singers will be under cover and
plied with wine to keep the worst of the cold out. For more
details call 071 792 1200 x2215.

In January the PINK SINGERS came to Lighthouse and played to a
packed house. They have kindly cffered to come back in December
to do another benefit for us. For those who don't know, the Pink
Singers are a well travelled gay choir who have now been abroad
on several occasions, and are practically as well known in
America as they are here!

They will be singing on DECEMBER 14TH AT 8. 00pm and there will
be some festive mulled wine and mince pies available. Do make
gure you get here early as they will doubtless be popular this
time. There will be a collection on the night.




